
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: 6
th
 Year, 3

rd
, & 5th Year Parent Teacher Meetings 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I hope all is well with you all during these uncertain times. 

 

Our Parent Teacher Meetings for the following years were scheduled as follows:  

 

 6th Year 13th October 2020 

 3rd Year  10th November 2020 

 5th Year 8th December 2020 

 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions the school is not in a position to hold 

these meetings at this time. Which are always a great connection between home & 

school, & are used to inform you of your daughter’s progress in school.  

During the week of the 23
rd
 November students will have in house assessment here in 

school, following this teachers will complete reports on Vsware. These reports will have 

a longer comment section than normal.  

Could I take this opportunity to remind you to ask your daughters to follow all HSE 

guidelines not only in school, but also when waiting for buses, lifts home, or when 

going down town.  

Please remind your daughters that they still need to social distance, they still need to wear 

their mask, & remind them that their actions can effect so many other people and not 

just themselves.  

I thank you for your cooperation & wish you all the very best for the academic year 

ahead. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Principal  

 


